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One of the visits to "Hamid Olimjon"MFY
On June 10, 2021, teachers of "Electrical Engineering and Mechatronics" department of the Tashkent
Institute of Irrigation and Agricultural Mechanization Engineers R.J Baratov, A.U Gapparov, M. Begmatov, A.
Mustafakulov, A. Pardayev and the head of the distance learning department B. Erkinov visited "Hamid
Olimjon" MFY . During the visit, teachers learned about the condition of several groups of people with
disabilities and donated books to the community. We believe that such honorable visits will continue.
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